Attachment 5

Approval Letter from Alberta Infrastructure

A(b@?‘bﬁ_. Infrastructure Deputy Minister

3" Floor, Infrastructure Building
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Edmonton, Alberta TEH 5W7
Telephone: TB0-427-3835
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AR 52720

May 27, 2022

Office of the City Manager | Legal Services
City of Edmonton

Sth Floor Chancery Hall

3 Sir Winston Churchill Square

Edmonton, AB T5J 2C3

To Gabriela Pineda:

Thank you for your April 25, 2022 letter regarding the Local Improvement Notice for
sidewalk reconstruction. | appreciate you sharing this information with me.

Alberta Infrastructure has reviewed the notice for the Group Home located at

13138 - 88 Street NW and understands the cost to the Province for the improvements.
The proposed scope of work and associated costs of $1,156 are deemed reasonable
and the work is approved to proceed. A copy of this letter has been sent to Municipal
Affairs for payment.

If you have any questions, please contact Ashley England, Strategic Asset Planner at
780-974-7711 or by email at ashley.england@gov.ab.ca.

| appreciate the City of Edmonton’s commitment to enhancing the quality of
infrastructure for the benefit of all residents.

Thank you for taking the time to write.

Sincerely,
Mary Persson

Deputy Minister

|
Page 1 of 1 July 4, 2022 - City Council |FCS01108rev



